
Greenwood, Carol

From: Gibson, Kathy
Sent: Thursday, April 01, 2010 9:04 AM
To: Uhle, Jennifer "
Subject: FW: DRAFT SOARCA Commission Memo
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Kathy Halvey Gibson
Deputy Director

Dirsion of Systems Analysis

Kathy. Gibson C.nrc. gov
301) 251-7499 Work

From: Yerokun, Jimi
Sent: Thursday, April 01, 2010 9:02 AM
To. Lyons, James
Cc, Elkins, Scott; Gibson, Kathy
Subject: FW: DRAFT SOARCA Commission Memo

Jim - In case we have not, I suggest you chat with the other steering committee members about this pending
memo. Particularly since we are citing the steering committee as having agreed to not reporting the 0 to 100
miles. I can stop by to discuss more if you need. Hopefully the other steering committee members have not
heard back from the EDO's office about this yet.

Jimin T. Yerokun

From: ODonohue, Kathleen
Sent: Wednesday, March 31, 2010 10:55 AM
To: Yerokun, Jimi
Cc: Gibson, Kathy; Larson, Emily; Elkins, Scott; Santiago, Patricia
Subject: RE: DRAFT SOARCA Commission Memo

Hi All,

I just finished discussions with the Chairman's TA, M. Marshall, who shared that based on discussions
with the Chairman, their view is that incorporation of peer review insights is within the SRM
direction.

Therefore, I am suggesting that we go back to the original information memo rather than a voting
memo with a signature at the office level (vs. the EDO).

Thanks for your flexibility on this,
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Kathleen

From: Yerokun, Jimi
Sent: Tuesday, March 30, 2010 4:13 PM
To: ODonohue, Kathleen
Cc: Gibson, Kathy; Larson, Emily; Elkins, Scott
Subject: RE: DRAFT SOARCA Commission Memo

Kathleen;

I understand you plan to walk the Commission floors to inform the appropriate staffs about this upcoming
memo. Please let me know when this is done. Meanwhile, the document is undergoing technical editing and
should be at the RES front office for review/signature shortly. We'll keep you aware of its status.

dimi T. Yerokun

From: Larson, Emily
Sent: Tuesday, March 30, 2010 2:37 PM
To: ODonohue, Kathleen
Cc: Yerokun, Jimi; Gibson, Kathy
Subject: DRAFT SOARCA Commission Memo
Importance: High

Kathleen,

Per your request, here is the draft version of the SOARCA Update Commission Memo. It is being put into
concurrence in RES now.

Thank you,

Emily
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